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Dear 

 

We refer to your request for information submitted to Yorkshire Water dated 6 

March 2025: 

 

“from period 15/09/24 till current date, please list all chemicals also per regulation 

standards, also instances where water mains have been damaged ? Including 

chemicals used by local farmers which leaks into the water system ? Lead 

contents which has leaked into drinking water?” 

 

We wrote to you on the 12 March to request the below clarification: 

• When you have requested a list of all chemicals can you confirm if this 

relates to chemicals used in treatment or in the water? 

• Regarding the information for water mains, can you confirm if this relates 

to the area where you provided your address and can you clarify what 

you mean by damage, does this relate to bursts or other damage? 

• In regards to information for lead contents which has leaked into the 

drinking water, can you provide any further clarification or information in 

regards to this point? 

 

You responded on the 12 March 2024 to confirm that you would like information 

on what is in your drinking water, the exact contents. 



 

Included with this email is the response to your question. Yorkshire Water takes 

very seriously its responsibility towards protection of the public health of our 

customers. In England and Wales there are formal requirements on water 

companies on what parameters must be tested in order to provide assurance 

that drinking water is of the highest quality. These requirements are included in 

the Water Supply (Water Quality) Regulations 2016 – which specify parameters to 

be tested, as the location and frequency of testing. The output of this testing 

programme is reported publicly. You can access the data in your local area via 

the post code look up on our website vis this link : 

https://www.yorkshirewater.com/your-water/water-hardness/  

 

As part of your clarification, you did not provide any further information in 

regards to the water mains or lead contents that have leaked into water mains. 

I trust that the provision of this data satisfies your request. In accordance with 

the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, if you are not satisfied with this 

reply to your request you can ask for an internal review. A request for an internal 

review must be submitted within 40 working days by contacting the Data 

Protection Team. 

 

Thank you for contacting Yorkshire Water. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Data Protection Team 

 

Email: EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk 

https://www.yorkshirewater.com/your-water/water-hardness/

